
From: Como, Joe
Sent: 8/9/2013 8:12:21 AM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Settlement in GRC

Thanks for the offer Brian. I will get with Mark Pocta this morning to discuss and then call you.

Joe Como 
Director, DRA
California Public Utilities Commission 
415-703-2381 voice 
415-703-2057 facsimile 
joe ,como@cpuc .ca.gov 
www.dra.ca.gov/dra/

The information in this email is confidential and protected by the attorney/client and/or work product privileges. 
If you received this email inadvertently, please permanently delete it.

Follow DRA on Facebook

---- Original Message-----
From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.coml 
Sent: Thursday, August 08, 2013 5:22 PM 
To: Como, Joe 
Subject: Settlement in GRC

Joe - call me tomorrow if you are free. I'm trying to judge your appetite for settling with PG&E in the GRC. I 
know you are always open to settlement under the right terms, but my sense is we are too far apart at this point to 
make settlement that both parties could agree to unlikely. Thoughts ? 973-4977

Brian K. Cherry
PG&E Company
VP, Regulatory Relations
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA. 94105
(415) 973-4977

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/

SB GT&S 0008149

http://www.dra.ca.gov/dra/
mailto:BKC7@pge.com
http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/

